
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Homework at Heron Hall Academy 

  

From feedback we have received from parents regarding homework, at Heron Hall we want to 

ensure you as a parent are informed of all homework set to your child. Research and shown by 

working together to ensure homework is completed the are up to 10 months extra academic 

progress therefore ensuring that your child is attaining the best results during their time at Heron 

Hall Academy.  

 

As from the 19th February 2024 we will be recording all homework set on Satchel One for all 

students. This means as a parent you will be able to monitor what homework is being set. If your 

child cannot log in, they need to inform their form tutor.  

 

Homework Expectations and Support 

 

Year Group 
Homework Expectation for 

each subject 
Support for Homework 

Year 7, 8 and 9 1 piece per week Library Monday and Wednesday 3.30 – 4.30 

Year 10, 11 

1 piece per week 

1 targeted revision 
Library Wednesday and Friday 3.30 – 4.30 

Year 12 

1 piece per week 

1 targeted revision 

1 further reading / activity 

6th Form Study Area 

 

Logging on to Satchel One 

 

To log in to Satchel One your child should: 

 

• Go to www.satchelone.com 

• Click on the ‘Student’ tab  

• Press the button to ‘Sign in with Microsoft Account.  

• Type in their school login and password.  

 

For Parental login: 

http://www.satchelone.com/


 

 

• Once your child has logged in then go to settings, then parent code 

• You can then use this code to log into Satchel One to monitor the setting of homework. 

 

All information, a help sheet and a link to Satchel One is also available on our Website. We will also 

send a help sheet out separately. 

Thank you in advance for your support and helping our children achieve their best. 

 

Warmest regards, 

 

Peter McKinniss 

Deputy Headteacher 

 


